

**NB-23** 

**Date:** June 12, 2007

To: Honorable Mayor and City Council

From: Councilmember Gerrie Schipske, Chair, Personnel and Civil Service Committee

Subject: RECOMMENDATION TO ALLOW LABOR ORGANIZATIONS TO NEGOTIATE VETERANS DAY AS A CITY HOLIDAY

The Personnel and Civil Service Committee, at its meeting held May 22, 2007, considered communications relative to the above subject.

It is the recommendation of the Personnel and Civil Service Committee to the City Council that the communications be received and approved.

Respectfully submitted,

PERSONNEL AND CIVIL SERVICE COMMITTEE

Councilmember Gerrie Schipske, Chair

Prepared by: Gloria Harper